- COMING THIS OCTOBER, ON A COI.D AND SPOOKY NIGHT,
TO A BOYS & GIRLS CLUB NEAR YOU... .

Sriday, October 304k
4:30=-7:00 pm

MEMBERS WILL ENJOY CARNIVAL STYLE GAMES, A COSTUME
CONTEST, AND LOTS AND LOTS OF CANDY?

WE NEED CARS AND VOLUNTEERS FOR OUR TRUNK OR TREAT
CELEBRATIONY IF YOUR FAMILY OR ORGANIZATION WOULD LIKE TO
BRING AND HOST A CAR FULL OF CANDY FROM ON FRIDAY,

OCTOBER 30™ FROM 5:30PM TO 7:00PM,
PLEASE SIGN UP AT THE FRONT DESK OR CALL 417.523.388H4!



